
November/December 

Burrrr - It’s Getting Cold Out There! 
Book Jacket  

Due: Tuesday, December 17, 2012 
 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 As a reminder, for your November/December book report, you are creating a Book 

Jacket. An example is attached. Be sure to use your creativity to complete this and make sure to 

include the following: 

 

 Title and author of the book 

 Your opinion of the book 

 Did you enjoy this book and would you recommend it to others? Explain why. 

 Did you dislike this book and would NOT recommend it to others? Why? 

 Give a summary of the book 

 Include the beginning, middle, and end of the story 

 This may be handwritten OR typed and then glued onto the provided paper. 

 Describe the author/illustrator by writing two or more sentences. 

 Include pictures throughout your book jacket. 

 

*** For the Back Cover   you will have the opportunity to have other students who have read 

the book you chose make a comment.  

We will have a day in class for this activity! You will need to bring your book to school 

December 3
rd

. Seeing your book will help others recall if they have read it or not! 
(Students will write their comments on a loose leaf piece of paper which you will then transfer to your book 

jacket, ensuring that it is done neatly)  

 

 

 

Happy Reading!  


